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Prelude       Presley Doane, Sarah King, Evelyn King,  
 Boston Smith, Sawyer Kaufman, Coy Kaufman 
 

Welcome   Pastor Dianne 

Call to Worship Pastors Derek and Dianne 

Scripture Reading                            Galatians 5:22-23 

Love                        Jesus Loves Me, John 13:34 2/3/4 Year-Old Class 

Joy                              The Joy of the Lord  Pre-K/Kindergarten Class 

Peace                 Elisha and the Aramean Army 1st/2nd Grade Class 

Song                      I’ve Got Peace Like a River Led by Derek and Becky 

Patience                      Long Suffering Patience 3rd-5th Grade Class 

Kindness                       God Cares for Sinners  6th-8th Grade Class 

Goodness                     Zoom Call with Zacchaeus  High School Class 

Song                                                                    He’s a Peach of a Savior 

Gentleness                           Abigail the Peacemaker  SEEDs Class 

Faithfulness                God Cares for Daniel Christian Home Builders Class 

Self-Control              Joseph Forgives His Brothers                   Cornerstone Class 

Song The Fruit of the Spirit 

Prayer  

Song 

Benediction 

 

Scripture next week: Mark 4:26-29 

 

 

http://www.edenmennonite.org/


 

Congratulations to Lance and Whitney Loganbill on the birth of a daughter, 

Baylor Wrae born on May 21. She is welcomed by her siblings Harper and Pryor. 
Let’s welcome Baylor by adding to her piggy bank located on the library table or 
taking the family a meal. Go to https://takethemameal.com/IVVV8815 to sign up to 
take them a meal. 
 

The June issue of The Garden is available on the information stand in the 
fellowship hall. 
 

Please bring your non-perishable and monetary donations for the Moundridge 

Food Pantry to church the first Sunday of the month. Place items in containers 
provided at the east entrance and the library table. 
 

The cookbooks are completed, and we have them in church today, June 6 on a 

table in the fellowship hall. Even if you haven’t pre-paid, you can still purchase 
one or more for $10 each. If you write a check, make it to Eden with Mary Martha 
in the memo line. You can also call Mary Ann Waltner at 345-8747 and pick them 
up at 1803 Iris Vlg. 
 
Camp Scholarships: Thanks to a very generous donor, registration fees for 
Summer Camps at Camp Mennoscah will be fully covered for any Eden kids 
attending. Please inform Deacon Treasurer Bret Gillmore (bmg@lrmutual.com) 
which camp weeks your child is attending. 
 

Trustees would like to get a feel for those members who may have interest in a 
green burial and what those expectations may be. Please contact the church 
office or a trustee if this is a personal desire. (Trustees: Herb Stucky, Matt Schrag, 
Brent Knight, Brandon Kaufman, or Dustin Krehbiel) 
 

The Junior Sunday School Department has a new offering project! Each 
Sunday, children may bring their offering to Sunday school to help provide an item 
on Camp Mennoscah’s wish like, a Giant Connect-4 Game. There is a picture of 
this fun game in each classroom and also on the bulletin board in the fellowship 
hall. 
 

Remember in Prayer 

Lee Flickinger recovering at Newton Medical Center after hip surgery. 

Les Thiessen: Wesley Medical Center 

WDC:  Pray for WDC children, youth and their leaders participating in 

vacation Bible School, and at Camp Mennoscah and other camps this 

summer. 

https://takethemameal.com/IVVV8815
mailto:bmg@lrmutual.com


Beginning June 13 Sunday school will be 45 minutes long. The summer theme 

for the Junior department is Justice for All. 
 

Everence will host a free, online webinar, Basics of investing, on Tuesday, June 
8 at 6:30 p.m.  Register for this webinar to learn about: The fundamentals of 
investing, Different types of investments available, How faith values can play a 
role in your investment decisions. To register, or learn more about this webinar 
event, please visit our webpage at everence.com/kansas.  
 

Newton Et Cetera Shop thanks you for shopping, donating and volunteering at 

our community thrift shop! We've been able to send over $10,000 to 

Mennonite Central Committee so far this year and have set aside over $1,000 
for 2022 Local Giving Grants, as well as supporting our local nonprofit partners 
with gift cards for those in need. Thank you for making this possible! We also want 
to let you know about three open positions at the shop: two full-time 
management positions and one part-time summer receiver position. More 
information is at newtonetceterashop.com and on Indeed.com. Thanks 
again from the Newton Et Cetera Shop board of directors and staff! 
 

Looking Ahead 

June 8: 6:00 p.m. Deacons/Pastor mtg. 
June 15: 7:15 p.m. Eden Leadership Team mtg. 
June 16: 7:00 p.m. Worship Commission mtg. 
July 10-11: Eden Retreat Weekend at Camp Mennoscah 
July 11-13: Vacation Bible School at West Zion 
September 11 & 12: WDC Women’s Retreat at Camp Mennoscah 
 

Attendance last week: Worship – 160; SS: 92; Zoom screens: 14  
Offering: $5,555.00 

 
 

Eden Church Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. to Noon Monday thru Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 
Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 

Friend us on Facebook  
Lead Pastor, Derek King 
Cell Phone: 717-201-1147 

dking@edenmennonite.org; Day off: Friday 
Associate Pastor, Dianne Schmidt 

Cell phone: 419-890-8327 
dschmidt@edenmennnonite.org; Day off: Thursday  
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